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Dear 24th District Neighbors:

We had an eventful couple of weeks! Because of the Fourth of July holiday, our monthly
food distribution took place the second week of the month instead of the first. At the end of
that same week, we also had our monthly Senior Bingo event, which is now an official
event on the McKinley Park Fieldhouse calendar and has gotten so big that it has been
moved to the gym! Our summer fellows have been settling in to all the work in the 24th
District and were on hand for both the food distribution and the senior bingo!

This past weekend was also eventful in that there were two big neighborhood celebrations
that brought visitors and dignitaries to the 24th District. On Saturday, the Coalition for a
Better Chinese American Community hosted a wonderful celebration in Ping Tom Park to
mark Chinatown’s recognition by the State of Illinois as a State-Designated Cultural
District. Lt. Governor Juliana Stratton and Mayor Brandon Johnson were in attendance and
gave congratulatory remarks. I am proud to have been one of the Chief Co-Sponsors of
the bill that created the State Designated Cultural Districts program, which approves the
applications and makes these neighbors eligible for thousands of dollars in grant funding to
preserve the cultural richness and vibrancy of these neighborhoods by preventing
displacement. 

On Sunday, Major Brandon Johnson was in the district again, this time to join the
celebration organized by the Rudy Lozano Library Expansion Committee. Held in Pilsen
near the current Rudy Lozano Branch Library, the event included music, poetry, and an
exhibition inside the library on the life and accomplishments of Rudy Lozano.

Coming up this week, please spread the word about a job fair that we are co-sponsoring in
conjunction with State Senator Celina Villanueva. See flyer below!

Our office will be observing summer hours  until Labor Day. Our office  will be open
Monday through Thursdays from 9 AM to 5 PM and Fridays we will be open from 9 AM to 3
PM.  Please contact me at my constituent service office at (872)281-5775 or email us
at office@reptheresamah.com and we will be sure to respond when the office is open. We
will continue to regularly post helpful information on our Facebook Page.

Sincerely, 

https://mailchi.mp/3f0f289fca6b/staterepmahlatemay2021-20252208?e=[UNIQID]
mailto:office@reptheresamah.com
https://www.facebook.com/tmahrep2


State Representative, 24th District
Theresa Mah, Ph.D.

Important information!


